
 
 
 
TO:  Dr. Gearl Loden  
FROM: Julie Weaver 
RE:  Donations 
DATE:  March 17, 2015 

 

The following donations have been presented to the Tupelo Public 
School District.  At this time, we request that the Tupelo Public 
School District Board of Trustees acknowledge and accept these 
donations on behalf of the schools listed below.   
 
 

Donation # 2014-2015 – 032 
Description:  $2,500 
Given By:  City of Tupelo-Healthy Tupelo Task Force  
Purpose:  Growing Healthy Waves – Farm 2 School  
   Initiatives  
Site:   District Wide       
Presented By: Mary Ann Plasencia 
 
 

Donation # 2014-2015 – 033 
Description:  6 – 2 way Headphone splitters 
   12 – Colored Polaroid Large Headphones  
   12 – Dragon Touch Tablet Express   
Given By:  Goodwin Family-Bob, Mary, Erik, & Tia  
Purpose:  SPED classrooms 
Site:   ECEC     
Presented By: Anita Buchanan 
 
 

Donation # 2014-2015 – 034 
Description:  $1,000  
Given By:  TVA  
Purpose:  STEM activities 
Site:   Lawhon      
Presented By: Corlis Curry 
 
 

Donation # 2014-2015 – 035 
Description:  $123.73 
Given By:  Powerlifting Booster Club 
Purpose:  Powerlifting Team   
Site:   THS        
Presented By: Andy Schoggin 
 
 

Donation # 2014-2015 – 036 
Description:  $425 
Given By:  Archery Booster Club 
Purpose:  Archery Supplies  
Site:   THS      
Presented By: Andy Schoggin 



 

 
 
Donation # 2014-2015 – 037 
Description:  35 – Nike Jackets 
Given By:  Carlock   
Purpose:  Baseball Team 
Site:   THS        
Presented By: Andy Schoggin 
 
 
 

Donation # 2014-2015 – 038 
Description:  12 – Protective covers for the 12 Dragon  
   Touch Tablet Express 
Given By:  Larry Otis   
Purpose:  SPED Classes for Tablets 
Site:   ECEC      
Presented By: Anita Buchanan 
 
 


